
BARKER LIONS TALE 
May 27th, 2011 

 
 
        Dear Lions, 

 The next meeting of the Barker Lions will be Wednesday June 1st at 
7pm. This is our last regular meeting under President Tim Herman. We will 
have as our program author Lorraine Wayner and illustrator Krista Beth 
Feltz. They will tell about the book Somerset and we will hear some stories 
that are not found in the book. 

 We encourage members to invite their spouses and the widows of 
past members will also be invited. 

Last meeting our count was under by 1/3 and this is not fair to the 
caterers when they plan our meals. Please be sure to answer your call from 
the calling committee. If you are not home when they call please call NES or 
Lion Matt to make sure we have a meal for you.  

Thank you to all the members for help with the Mother’s Day Chicken 
BBQ. Pre sale tickets worked great and the club netted a profit over 
$1400.00. Great job everyone. 

Dates to remember: 
    June 1st    Regular meeting 
    June 8th   Board Meeting 
   Aug. 6th   Clancy’s fundraiser 
   Aug.12th Lion's night at the Races 
     
 
                                     Hope to see you Wednesday. 
 
 
                                                         Lion Matt, Secretary 
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